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Requested Action:

Please remove Matt McMullen MS, from our NRC License No. 21-00943-03. We are
notifying you in accordance with 10 CFR 35.14(b)(1) that Mr. McMullen has
permanently discontinued performance of all duties as an authorized medical
physicist (AMP) and any other authorized user activities under our license effective
October 2, 2017.

If you should require further information, please contact the Radiation Safety Office.

Sincerely,

Ralph P. Lieto, MSE
Radiation Safety Officer
ralph.lieto@stjoeshealth.org

cc: W, Sahijdak, MD
D. Lawson
Radiation Safety Committee



